
Every ten years following the U.S. Census, the Los Angeles City Charter requires that district boundaries for the

City Council be redrawn so that each district is substantially equal in population. 

 

Redistricting is the process that strengthens the governance of the City of Los Angeles  

by empowering its communities to have their diverse needs served through the redrawing 

of new council district boundaries for purposes of fair and inclusive representation. 

 

The purpose of these public hearings is to create the space for community members to provide valuable input by

describing their communities and helping to shape council district boundaries in order to ensure democracy.

2021 LA City Council

Redistricting Commission

Public Hearing for CD11

About the LA City Council Redistricting
Commission Public Hearings

The 2021  LA City Council  Redistricting Commission

public hearings wil l  take place in each of the 15 LA

City Council  Districts and four additional  regional

locations from to July to September 2021.  

The public can attend any public hearing they wish

to and give public comment.

To RSVP please go to:  redistricting.lacity@lacity.org  

For more information go to redistricting2021. lacity.org/LACCRC

Monday, July 12, 2021

6:00pm
 Public Hearing will be conducted via Zoom.

Once you RSVP for the public hearing you will receive a Zoom link.  

If you require translation services please let us know when you register. 

@LACCRC2021

Follow the Commission on Social Media


